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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Summer term geography topic is ‘Coasts’. To support this, we will be visiting Saltburn-by-
the-Sea on the East Coast on Wednesday the 5th June 2024. This will give children first-
hand experience of a coastal region. 
 
The children will have a packed lunch provided by school but are welcome to bring their own 
food if they prefer. 
 
Children need to wear school uniform with comfortable footwear. If the weather is kind to 
us you will also need to send your child with a hat and sun cream. If the weather is unkind, 
children will need appropriate footwear and a suitable coat. 
 
Children need to be dropped at school for 8:35am. We will aim to set off from Saltburn-by-
the-Sea around 2pm and to be back at school for between 4:00pm and 4:30pm. However, this 
depends on traffic and you will be kept updated on the day via Weduc.  
 
We are requesting a contribution of £12.94 per child, which will need to be paid via Parent 
Pay. this must be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 24th May. The cost covers our coach travel. 
School is aware of how costly these experiences are, but also how important, we have heavily 
subsidised the price to ensure that children still get the chance to access the opportunity. 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the trip may need to be 
cancelled.   
 
Please contact the office if you have any questions or need further help/support. 
 
The Year 2 team 
 
 


